
 
Nova High School is having another laptop collection and ALL 

laptops must be returned.  

The collection will take place:  

Wednesday June 23, 2021, from 8:00 a.m. until 10:00 a.m. AND 

4:00 p.m. until 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

It is truly vital that the laptops are returned to ensure we have them ready the 2021 – 

2022 school year. 

NOVA HIGH 
 

        LAPTOP RETURN 

Please enter through the Main Gate off of College Avenue and proceed to the 

Welcome Center to drop off the laptops. 

 


